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KENOSHA – The Dream Playground at Petzke Park, 2820 14th Ave., will open for the
season beginning Monday, March 11th, 2024. It is a fully inclusive, accessible playground that
allows children of all abilities to play together.

The 15,000-square-foot park features two bird nest swings, an accessible merry-go-round,
adaptive side-by-side swings, Braille and sign language alphabets, and a poured-in-place
flooring for easier maneuverability. The playground also has a wheelchair swing, which
requires a key to operate – contact the Department of Parks at 262-653-4080 for more
information.

The restrooms at the park will remain closed due to staffing, but the Parks Department plans
to open them in mid-April.
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